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Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to:-  

Irene Roberts   & 

Arfon Owen 

And to everyone else who celebrated in March. 

 

Welcome New Residents 

We welcome our new 

residents and their families to  

The Pines. 

 

 

 
Activities in The Pines 

 Tuesday 3rd of March staff and residents enjoyed an afternoon’s 

entertainment with the Harpist, a big thank you to Irene 

and her team for the delicious buffet which included the  

Welsh oggie, homemade of course! 

 

 On red nose day staff were encouraged to wear red and we 

decorated funny faces. £60 was raised. 

 

 Warm weather meant trips down to the seaside which were 

enjoyed by many of our residents and staff!  

 

 

 

 

 We have been creating shapes out of salt dough,  

very therapeutic. 

Home Improvements 

The ground floor lounge has  

been newly decorated.  

We are sure that you will  

agree that it is looking great!  

Insight of next month (April) Newsletter…………             

Over the Easter break we will be enjoying Easter 

activities. We are sure there will be plenty of Easter 

treats for us to enjoy from the kitchen!!                                                                                   

                                

Great News!  

We have a Hairdresser! 

Tryn will be visiting every Thursday 

afternoon. We look forward to seeing all 

the lovely hair styles. Please inform Carie 

(office) of any specific hair treatment 

request. 

 

WIFI IS HERE!  

We now have free access for residents, 

families & friends. Please see office 

staff, Sam or Tom for more details. 


